Minutes of April 2 Executive Committee Meeting

Present: Anne Beaurivage, Jade Barrett, Steve Gaynor, Carol Panzer, Keith Thompson, Terry Beckman, and joined later by Larry Brobst Not present was Rosella Vanek who did not get an invite until meeting was underway.

Two items were slated for discussion: determination of dates for District STAC games, and discussion of wording for policy manual changes.

As Larry Brobst was unable to connect until later in the meeting, discussion centered on language changes to the Policy Manual. It was decided to retain the section on Bridge Education with the plaque and award for Teacher of the Year. The President will appoint a person or committee to select the recipient of this award.

Discussion continued on language changes to the Policy Manual. Major change was to have online finals for both NAP and GNT contests. Language was also changed to allow for full week of STAC games. Final changes will be sent to the full board for review and acceptance.

Larry Brobst was able to join in later in the meeting. Determination of dates for STAC games was set. It was agreed that the first two STAC games would be Royal STAC's due to the popularity of these amount our members. STAC dates will be June 26 to July 2, September 25 to October 1, and November 6 to November 12.